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From: Public Works
Sent: Thursday, January 2, 2025 2:51 PM
Subject: Ferndale Terrace Utility Relocation Work to Begin Next Week.

Good aŌernoon and happy New Year. 
 
We have set up an email contact list for property owners, residents and others who may be interested in 
receiving updates for the Ferndale Terrace Project.  If you’d prefer not to be contacted in future, please 
respond to this email and let us know to remove your address from our list. 
 
As you may have already noƟced, surveyors have been in the area placing survey stakes and markers along 
Ferndale Terrace and nearby adjoining streets.  That survey work has been done on behalf of Puget Sound 
Energy (PSE).  StarƟng next week, Asplundh crews will begin work to remove or trim vegetaƟon that will 
conflict with PSE’s work to relocate power lines along the roadway.  Only the vegetaƟon that will interfere 
with PSE’s faciliƟes will be impacted, and property owners should have already been noƟfied by Asplundh and 
PSE directly.  Other vegetaƟon removal will occur when the City begins its project later this spring, esƟmated 
to begin in April.  The City is currently soliciƟng bids from contractors who may be interested in rebuilding the 
roadway. 
 
Puget Sound Energy crews are scheduled to begin their relocaƟon work the week of January 13th when line 
crews and civil crews start work to place new poles, excavate for underground crossings, string new wire and 
begin transferring services to the new system.  During both vegetaƟon work and the uƟlity relocaƟon work, 
the roadway will remain open, and flaggers will be on site to direct traffic through the work areas.  Please be 
paƟent and alert while workers are on site. 
 
If you have quesƟons about the project, please feel free to check out our project page, contact Public Works at 
this address, or give us a call at (360) 384-4006.  Feel free to forward this email on to others who may be 
interested, or encourage them to sign up on our project page to be included on future correspondence.  
 
Thank you. 
 
City of Ferndale Public Works Department 
PO Box 936 - 2095 Main Street - Ferndale, WA 98248  
Phone:  (360) 384-4006       Fax:  (360) 384-5189  
hƩp://www.cityofferndale.org 
 
This email is considered public record and subject to disclosure. 
 


